Cara Osier Salvation Army Christmas Basket Program Huron, SD

October 31, 2020

Mr. Terry Nebelsick Huron School Superintendent Huron, SD

Dear Superintendent Nebelsick.

Last year we served almost 100 families and 600 children with food and gifts of clothing and toys with the money raised during the Christmas basket program.

Of course, this year things will be a bit different. We are asking performers to send a video of their performance to Mike Dramstad.

Mike will then air everything on the Tiger Network and share with the radio station to do the same. We plan to do this during the time we usually have the program, the Monday through Thursday the week after Thanksgiving.

We need the help of the high school in regards to a place to "have" the program.

We intend to only have the two hosts on the stage of the auditorium and if possible the phone bank people in the hallway adjacent to the auditorium.

I will also need to be in the auditorium to audit and relay the pledges to the hosts. There will be no audience, no food products and all protocols will be followed for the safety of everyone.

I'm requesting the use of the high school auditorium for the evenings mentioned.

I appreciate your time and consideration.

Cara Jo Osier

From: Fuchs, Jennifer <Jennifer.Fuchs@k12.sd.us>

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 11:43 AM

To: Nebelsick, Terry < Terry. Nebelsick@k12.sd.us>

Subject: School usage request

Hello,

I am writing to request the use of a Huron School District Elementary School gym to hold practices/open gym with a group of 6th grade girls that are interested in playing basketball. I would like to utilize a gym no more than an hour and half, and no more than 2 days per week starting in December 2020. I do understand that board approval is necessary if the district is operating in yellow in December 2020. The 6th grade girl's basketball athletes and coaches will be the only ones in the building/gym for this request.

Thank you for considering this request.

Jennifer Fuchs

Jennifer Fuchs
Biology and Anatomy & Physiology
Huron High School

Venables, Dolly

From:	Nebelsick, Terry
Sent:	Monday, November 23, 2020 12:35 PM
To:	j5schley@hotmail.com
Subject:	Re: [EXT] 4th grade basketball
Received	
Thanks	
Terry Nebelsick	
Sent from my iPhone	
,	
> On Nov 23, 2020, at 12:14 PM,	i5schlev@hotmail.com wrote:
>	Control and the Control and Co
>	
> What we are asking to be appr	oved
>	
> 4th grade girls practice at Wash	nington coached by Lexi Echmann and Houston Hinz. All girls go to school at Washington
and Lexi teaches there. No cross	
>	
> Thank you for your time!	
>	
> Jessie Schley	
> sessic series	
> Sent from my iPhone	
> Selft from my irrione	